## June Newsletter



## Jog-a-thon Results:

We are proud to announce that our school not only met our pledge goal but exceeded it. Our school was able to earn over \$11,000, Thanks to many pledges and a few generous donations! Thank you to all the students and families who worked so hard to earn all the pledges. Also a big thank you to our volunteers who helped out and to all the families who came to support our runners on Jog-a-thon day.

## **Important Dates Next Week**

June 5th- All School field Trip to Family Fun Center
June 8th- All School Assembly and 5th grade moving on 8:30-9:30 AM (All
Families welcome)

June 8th-Fun Day and Last day of school



